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July 07, 2015 

Dear Sarah, 

Every summer has its own stories and here are a few from the Tarrant 
Literacy Coalition's cool fun under the hot, Texas sun!  

We won't be hosting a Fourth Friday Forum in July due to our involvement 
in the Glenda Reece Conference for ESL Teacher and Directors. So, 

please join us for this informative and exciting event! Keep reading to 
learn more about the conference and this dynamic presenter. 

 

  

 

Thank you, TransAmerica for your 
very generous $10,000.00 gift!  

We are so grateful for your continued support of 
Tarrant County literacy education and the funds 

which will support our work with literacy 
students and volunteers!  

 

  

State Board of Education Public Hearing in Austin, TX. 

It’s not too late to make plans to attend the State Board of Education 
Public Hearing on Thursday, July 14th at 1 pm in Austin, TX.  Tarrant 

Literacy Coalition is leading the charge to ask Texas to adopt another test 
(in addition to or instead of the GED® exam) and this is our chance to 

speak up!  More details are attached – please contact Kathryn Thompson 
today if you want to participate as a speaker or a cheerleader!  

Click here for more information. 
 

  

https://t.e2ma.net/message/sstmqp/scdjcpb#TransAmerica
https://t.e2ma.net/message/sstmqp/scdjcpb#SBOE
https://t.e2ma.net/message/sstmqp/scdjcpb#SBOE
https://t.e2ma.net/message/sstmqp/scdjcpb#Don%20Quixote
https://t.e2ma.net/message/sstmqp/scdjcpb#Don%20Quixote
https://t.e2ma.net/message/sstmqp/scdjcpb#Glenda%20Reece1
https://t.e2ma.net/message/sstmqp/scdjcpb#Glenda%20Reece1
https://t.e2ma.net/message/sstmqp/scdjcpb#Glenda%20Reece1
https://t.e2ma.net/message/sstmqp/scdjcpb#NTDG
https://t.e2ma.net/message/sstmqp/scdjcpb#NTDG
https://t.e2ma.net/message/sstmqp/scdjcpb#ProLiteracy
https://t.e2ma.net/message/sstmqp/scdjcpb#ProLiteracy
mailto:kthompson@tarrantlit.org?subject=State%20Board%20Of%20Education%20Public%20Hearing
https://t.e2ma.net/click/sstmqp/scdjcpb/4pvvwfb
https://t.e2ma.net/click/sstmqp/scdjcpb/kepvwfb
https://t.e2ma.net/click/sstmqp/scdjcpb/06pvwfb
https://t.e2ma.net/click/sstmqp/scdjcpb/oxuvwfb


 

  

 

   

We want to feature YOU in 

upcoming issues of the 
Coalition newsletter. You get 
to hear about our efforts and 

events all the time but we 
really want to hear from you! 

Please submit stories and 
articles to: Sarah 

Stannard.  Be sure to include 
a short author bio and some 

general information about your 
program.  

 

  

Stay Connected to the Tarrant 
Literacy Coalition!  

 

    

   

 

   

 

 

Support 
Tarrant Literacy Coalition 
and Literacy ConneXus as 

Amphibian Stage 
Productions presents  

the World Premiere of: 
 

"The Quixotic Days and 
Errant Nights of the Knight 

Errant Don Quixote"  

See the production on the dates 
below and 20 percent of the 

proceeds will benefit your local 
literacy organizations! 

July 24 at 8:00pm: Tarrant 

Literacy Coalition  
Aug. 1 at 8:00pm: Literacy 

ConneXus 

Tickets prices: 
Adult: $33.00 

Seniors: $28.00 
GED/ESL Students: $18.00* 

* To receive the student price, students will need to bring a note from their 
teacher indicating they are enrolled in an adult literacy program.  

Click here to reserve your tickets now!  

Groups of six or more call 817-923-3012 or email 
boxoffice@amphibianproductions.org to receive an additional $5 

discount.   
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Tarrant Literacy Coalition 
is Proud to Recognize our 
Area's 2015 National Book 
Fund Grant Recipients! 

Tarrant Literacy Coalition, 
Literacy ConneXus & 
Arlington Public Library 

 

Thank you, ProLiteracy! 

Your generosity provides us with the materials we need to help change 
lives!  
 

   

  

 

 
Tarrant Literacy Coalition 
PO Box 123537  
Fort Worth, TX 76121 

 

 
This email was sent to sstannard@tarrantlit.org. 

To ensure that you continue receiving our emails, please add us to your address book or safe list. 
manage your preferences | opt out 

Got this as a forward? Sign up to receive our future emails. 
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